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Rouse Hill Rail Line   
Extension of time for submissions 

 
 
 
 
I refer to your recent announcement of further extension of time for submissions 
relating to the North West Rail link at Rouse Hill.  My submissions relate not as a 
directly affected land owner but more generally from a wider community perspective. 
I have the following submissions: 
 
That any changes to the proposed railway foot print not impact  heritage items in the 
Rouse Hill vicinity, specifically the old avenue/lane currently used as a Bus lane  
along the eastern boundary of Old Windsor Road  and the Vinegar Hill cemetery. 
 
 
That the proposed extension proceed to Schofields where it be turned south to head 
toward Blacktown along the Richmond line, thus making the new line a self contained 
circuit. 
 
 
I thank you for the opportunity to make further comment and trust your thoughtful 
consideration. 
 
Yours faithfully  
      
David Campbell  
 


